BRISTOL TOWNSHIP

2501 BATH ROAD BRISTOL, PA 19007 (215) 785-0500 FAX (215) 785-2131

BID OPENING
OCTOBER 13, 2009

A bid opening for milling and paving work was held on October 13, 2009 at 9:15 A.M.

Jeff Bartlett, Township Manager, Gary Smith, Township Engineer and members of the public were
present.

The bids were due at 9:00 A.M. on October 13, 20009.

Mr. Bartlett opened the bids. There were four bidders: (1) Joseph Sucher & Sons $223,571.00,
(2) Miller and Sons Paving $308,903.50, (3) James D. Morrissey $218,050.34 and (4) General Asphalt
Paving $227,332.15.

This bid is on the agenda for the October 15, 2009 Council Meeting.

Respectfully submitted
Denise Gorry
Secretary
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